
 

 

  
Meeting 2013 September 09 

COUNCIL REPORT 

 
 

TRAFFIC SAFETY COMMITTEE 
 
 
HIS WORSHIP, THE MAYOR 
AND COUNCILLORS 
 
SUBJECT: CROSSWALK ON 6TH STREET AT 18TH AVENUE 
 
RECOMMENDATIONS: 
 

1.      THAT  Council approve the installation of an overhead down lit crosswalk at 6th 
Street at 18th

2.      THAT  a copy of this report be sent to Ms. Adele Sherman, 7784 18

 Avenue as outlined in this report. 

th

 

 Avenue, 
Burnaby, BC, V3N 1J2 

REPORT 
 
The Traffic Safety Committee, at its meeting held on 2013 September 03, received and adopted 
the attached report to respond to a request for a pedestrian crosswalk on 6th Street at 18th 
Avenue. 
 

 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Councillor S. Dhaliwal 
Chair 
 
Councillor A. Kang 
Vice Chair 
 
Councillor P. Calendino 
Member 

Copied to: City Manager 
Director Engineering 
Director of Finance 
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